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To Whom it May Concern,  

 

 

I am an adult adoptee and former Oregon resident. It is incredibly harmful to allow 

human adults who have created a human child to just dump that child off 

anonymously. This human child, as much as any human child, deserves to know 

where they come from. They deserve to know their ancestry, biology and history. All 

too often in adoption, the child pays the price. 

 

 

 

 


